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I do not know if it is too little, or too late to again object to the proposed tunnel.

It would appear these days that the voice of the people has been lost.

I shall however take the time to write and object to the building of proposed tunnel at
Stonehenge.

It simply beggers belief that anyone would consider digging a tunnel through a world
heritage site to be a good idea.

Have the national highways taken into account the objections from the 2021 world heritage
committee?

Have they genuinely explored all alternative routes & possibilities instead of tunneling
through such a unique and important landscape? I fear and suspect, probably not!

Should stupidity prevail and the tunnel to be allowed, who in their right mind would
consider the entrance / exit to the tunnel being in view from the stones to be a good idea?

Stonehenge is unique, to think tunneling so close to a world heritage site of such
importance is the best option just sums up the beaureacratic idiocy of our country and
those employed to supposedly run this country. Clearly there is little thought to our past,
nor our future generations.

To even risk the possibility that Stonehenge may be striped of its world heritage site status
by the unimaginable damage this proposed tunnel may inflict upon the strings landscape..
is simply madness... and I genuinely hope someone sees sense and puts a stop to it.

In my opinion the omission on current cost estimates, UNESCQO’s position and new
information since the Examination closed in October 2019 are compelling grounds for a
re-examination by an independent panel BEFORE the Secretary of State redetermines an
application for a DCO for the very same road scheme.

Regards,
Ben Davey.





